
LAFAYETTE COLLEGE 
Üt-T i C ¡gyp 

Office of Student Residence I 
October 18, 1996 

Dear Dean Kissiah, 

On Sunday, October 28, the Greek community, the Office of Student Residence 

and the HIV/AIDS Task Force are co-sponsoring "Friendship in the Age of AIDS," and 

we would like to extend to you an invitation to attend. The presentation will begin at 7:30 

p.m. in Colton Chapel. 

As of now, HIV/AIDS is a major concern on campus. The only way to prevent 

HIV is to educate the student body about prevention and the disease itself. Most members 

of Lafayette campus feel they know all they need to about HIV and AIDS, but that is not 

true. 

On behalf of the HIV/AIDS Task Force, we appreciate your support, and we hope 

you are able to attend. Your presence will help us send a message to the members of the 

Lafayette community that HIV and AIDS are important issues that everyone needs to be 

aware of. 

We appreciate your support, and we hope to see you on October 27th. 

Sincerely, 

Robert R. Smith Tina Greco 

Asst. Dean of Students Co-Chair of HIV/AIDS Task Force 

Easton, Pennsylvania 18042-1798 


